
 

Consultation on the Reliability Panel’s review of the performance of the National 
Electricity Market during 2014-15 

The Reliability Panel (Panel) has commenced consultation on its annual review of the 
performance of the National Electricity Market. In accordance with the National 
Electricity Rules and an AEMC standing terms of reference, the review examines 
performance in terms of reliability, security and safety of the power system from 1 July 
2014 to 30 June 2015 (2015 Annual Market Performance Review). 

To commence consultation on the review, the Panel published a draft report on the 2015 
Annual Market Performance Review on 16 June 2016. Stakeholder submissions on the 
draft report are required by the close of business on 28 July 2016. 
 
Electronic submissions must be lodged online through the Australian Energy Market 
Commission’s website www.aemc.gov.au using the link entitled “lodge a submission” 
and reference code “REL0058”.  
 
Or, if choosing to make a submission by mail, the submission may be posted to:  
 
The Reliability Panel  
Australian Energy Market Commission  
PO Box A2449  
SYDNEY SOUTH NSW 1235 
 
All submissions must be on letterhead (if submitted on behalf of an organisation), 
signed, dated and quote the project number "REL0058". All submissions will be 
published on the AEMC Reliability Panel website, subject to a claim of confidentiality. 
 
Any person or body may also request that the Panel hold a public meeting in relation to 
the draft report. Any request for a public meeting must be made in writing and must be 
received by the Panel no later than 23 June 2016. 
 
If a request for a public meeting is made, the meeting would be held on 18 August 2016. 
The Panel will confirm whether a meeting will be held and the place of the meeting at 
least two weeks prior to the date of the meeting. 
 
For further information please contact Neil Howes at the Australian Energy Market 
Commission on (02) 8296 7800 or panel@aemc.gov.au. 

 


